Please read the text first and then try to answer the questions.

Bug Superheroes In Ancient Times

Who spun webs to protect the houses?

In a time long ago, in an ancient civilization, there lived tiny bug superheroes. They were not your usual superheroes. They were bugs! There was Speedy Spider, who could spin webs faster than anyone. There was Brave Beetle, who was strong and could lift things much bigger than him. And there was Lovely Ladybug, who could fly high and see things from far away. They all lived happily in their bug city. One day, a big storm came. It was scary and the bugs were afraid. But the bug superheroes were not. They knew they had to help. Speedy Spider spun webs to protect the houses. Brave Beetle lifted fallen branches. Lovely Ladybug flew high to guide others to safety. The storm passed and the bug city was safe. The bugs thanked their superheroes. They knew they were lucky to have them. And the superheroes, they were happy to help. Because that's what superheroes do. They help. And they love.

· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Who lifted fallen branches?
Who flew high to guide others to safety?
What did the superheroes do to help during the storm?
What do superheroes do?

Worksheet from readwritehub.com